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COLUMBIA, SOUTH CAROLINA, USA, November 30,

2023 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The Allen University Jazz

Ensemble is set to take the stage at the Chappelle

Auditorium on December 1, 2023, at 7 PM. This highly

anticipated event is free of charge and promises to be

a night of exceptional music and entertainment.

The ensemble, comprised of talented students from

Allen University, will showcase their musical prowess

with a diverse range of genres, including classic big

band standards, funky grooves, and soulful tunes. The

audience will be treated to iconic selections such as

Stevie Wonder's "Superstition" and Duke Ellington's

"Take the 'A' Train." 

This event is not only a celebration of music but also a

showcase of the university's commitment to nurturing

young talent. The Allen University Jazz Ensemble is a

testament to the university's dedication to providing students with opportunities to excel in their

chosen fields. The performance is open to the public, and all are invited to witness the incredible

talent of these young musicians.  

Under the expert guidance of Dr. Caleb Carpenter, the Allen University Jazz Ensemble has

garnered an impeccable reputation for their extraordinary performances, solidifying their status

as one of the foremost jazz ensembles in the region. 

This event stands as a testament to Allen University's unwavering commitment to the promotion

and preservation of the art of jazz music, underscoring its role as a cultural steward.  The

Chappelle Auditorium, known for its excellent acoustics and intimate setting, will provide the

perfect backdrop for the ensemble's musical talents.
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Don't miss the chance to experience an unforgettable evening of music with the Allen University

Jazz Ensemble on December 1, 2023, at 7 PM in the Chappelle Auditorium. Admission is free, and

seats are available on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Join us for this remarkable musical odyssey, where the boundaries of culture and artistic

expression are explored and celebrated. Whether you are an aficionado of jazz or a seeker of

cultural enrichment, this event promises intellectual and sensory gratification.

For more information, please contact Allen University at (803) 376-5700.

Warmest regards,

Allen University

Dr. Dub Taylor

Allen University

+1 803-376-5700
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